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The preferred design associated with the LPA provides a local

multimodal bridge for access between Hayden Island and Martin Luther

King Jr. Blvd/Marine Drive.  The LPA would allow vehicles to travel

between Hayden Island and the Oregon mainland without merging into

mainline interstate traffic.  For more information on project design, see

Chapter 2 of the FEIS.

 

Access to NE Martin Luther King Jr Blvd. around the Marine Drive

interchange would be afforded by multiple routes with the CRC project.

Various operations for making these connections were analyzed and

input was received from multiple stakeholders, including the City of

Portland, the freight community, and nearby businesses and

neighborhoods. A new connection would be built between N Vancouver

Way and MLK Blvd east of I-5. Marine Drive west of I-5 would be

realigned further south than the existing roadway and built to cross over

the freeway and connect directly to MLK Blvd.
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